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School Meal – Increase Price Letter 

 
Reference -School Meal Increase Price from 1st September 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I write to inform you, from 1st September 2022 there will be a 10p price increase in 

the cost of a primary school meal from £2.10 to £2.20 per day for paying pupils in 

Nursery & classes 3, 4, 5 and 6, who choose to have meals provided in school. 

Reception class, Year 1 and Year 2 will still receive free school meals under the 

universal free school meal scheme.  

If your child pays weekly for school meals, you will need to send £11.00 into the 

school office in a sealed envelope each week or pay via the parentmail app. 

If you feel you may be entitled to Free school meals, please speak to our School 

office on 01325 254770 to arrange a free school meal eligibility check to be 

submitted on your behalf. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Davidson 

Executive Headteacher  
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